
Newsletter 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Reception and some Year 1 children had a Chinese dance 
workshop today to celebrate the Chinese new year. They 
learnt about the importance of the different animals for 
each year and also learnt a dragon dance and peacock fan 
dance which they performed to music. The children loved 
it! 
  
Also this week, Year 1 went on a Geography walk and they 
used a checklist to identify human features of the local  
area. Year 2 used wood to make the box frame for their 
beach huts and The Centre have read the Owl Babies story 
and made owl collages.  
  
If you arrive at school after 8.50am and your child’s  
classroom door is closed please do not attempt to open it.  
Take your child to the office and sign them in there and 
they will be taken to their class. 
   
Please remember that Parents Evening meetings are on 
Tuesday and Wednesday and there are no afterschool clubs 
all next week. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
Angela White | Headteacher 

Dates For Your Diary 
 

 
February 
w/c 5th — No After School Clubs This Week 
Tues 6th — Parents Evening until 7.00pm 
Wed 7th—Parents Evening until 6.00pm 
 

Half Term Holiday  
Monday 12th — Friday 16th February  

School Closed 
March 
Wed 6th — Year 2 Art Day 
Thur 7th — SEN Social Skills Workshop 
Tues 12th — Year 1 Visiting St Dunstan’s Church 
Thur 14th — Year 1 Visiting St Dunstan’s Church 
Wed 20th— Feltham Police Assembly Year 1 & Year 2 
w/c 11th—Last Week Of After School Clubs 
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Whole School Attendance Last Week—94.4% 

Quietest Lunch Table Winners 
 Rec — Table 4 — Giraffe Class 
  Year 1 — Table 7 – Squirrel Class 
  Year 2 —Table 7—Sage Class 
 

Well done, you will have a trophy on your 
table next week ! 

The attendance bears are awarded to 
the classes with the highest  
collective attendance.  
Congratulations to the children in  
Owl class (98.7%) and Hedgehog class 
(96.7%)  
They won the bears last week and can 
wear their own clothes on Friday 9th 
February. 

Reception — Chinese Dance Workshop 

The Department of Education 
(DFE) are keen for schools to  
promote the benefits of good  
attendance and support parents 
where necessary.  They are launching a 
‘moments matter, attendance counts’ campaign 
to prevent odd days of absence or ‘avoidable 
absence’.  Remember that just one day missed 
can make the next day more difficult for children 
to catch up.  If you are unsure whether to keep 
your child off school, please check with Ms 
Sargeant who can advise. 

Spare Uniform and Donations 
If your child was given spare clothes after they 
had an accident please can we ask that you 
wash and return them. Also, if anyone has any 
clean children’s socks and pants that they 
would like to donate please hand them into the  
office. Thank you 
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